Small College Computing Conference - Northwest Region

Call for Participation

Student Poster/Project Competition

CCSC-Northwest Region seeks to encourage student research by providing a forum for students to present the results of their work.  Students who are current undergraduates, including those who complete their Bachelor's degrees in Spring of 2002, are invited to submit an abstract describing their research or a project. Any computer-related research activity, either theoretical or applied, will be considered.   Each proposal must be sponsored by a faculty mentor.  Students whose proposals are accepted will be invited to participate in a poster/demonstration session during the conference, which will be held at Seattle Pacific University, October 4-5, 2002.  The deadline for submission is September 27.

During the conference, an area will be reserved for the display of student posters and projects.  Students can begin to set up after the opening session of the conference.  A presentation session will be held on Saturday in which students will display posters and related materials describing their research.  During the session, students must be present to discuss their work with conference attendees.  Winners will be selected by a panel of judges.  Cash awards will be presented to the three students receiving the three highest scores.  The winners will be recognized and will receive their awards at the conference luncheon.  One-page abstracts should be sent to Dr. Ed Gellenbeck at gellenbe@cwu.edu.  Notification of acceptance of abstracts will be given as they are submitted.

Students presenting posters or projects will be expected to register for the conference.  Costs are $25/student for registration plus $25/student for meals.
